
Discount park tickets-
no longer to be sold

Effective immediately the credit union will no longer sell discount park 
tickets. The parks have been brokering and offer different deals with other 
merchants and by the Parks themselves that are not available for the credit 
union to sell to you. We want the best deals for our members. Since we 
cannot offer the same pricing or are being forced to purchase large quantities 
of tickets without the ability to return unsold stock, we will no longer offer 
them. It should be made clear that the credit union made $0.00 from the sale 
of park tickets. We regret any inconvenience their actions may cause you.


